Nashville Police Department Merit Board

Minutes of Meeting – April 17, 2017

Meeting was called to order at 3:10 PM by Jim Hays

Members In Attendance: Jim Hays, Ken Windling, Tom Crawford and Ben Seastrom

Members Absent: Roger Kelso, Dave Derbyshire and Tim True

- 2017/2018 Budget for the Nashville Police Department was reviewed and discussion ensued.
- There will be an attempt to schedule a meeting with the Nashville City Council to address the possibility of foregoing rent on the Nashville Police Department building as it is owned by the city of Nashville.
- A discussion was held regarding the number of police officers being hired by the City of Nashville, receiving training and then resigning to acquire better paying positions with other law enforcement entities. We would like to determine a way to decrease the number of turnovers.

Motion to adjourn meeting by Tom Crawford; seconded by Ken Windling.

Meeting adjourned at 3:50 PM.

Respectfully submitted,

Tom Crawford